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RESPONSE TO O’MELVENY & MYERS LLP 
Legal Counsel Representing Southern California Water Company 
Letter Dated January 19, 2000 
 
 
19-1 The concerns of the applicant are noted. The CPUC understands that there may be obstacles to 

this alternative. However, it should be remembered that a given alternative is feasible if it can 
be implemented. Feasibility refers to ability, not probability. Connection to the City of 
Huntington Beach system is a feasible alternative, notwithstanding the fact that the City and the 
applicant have not reached agreement to date.  In addition, the scoping memorandum prepared 
by the CPUC Administrative Law Judge (dated March 16, 1999) specifically identified the 
prospect of the City providing water service as an issue to be addressed in the CPCN 
proceeding.  It is therefore deserving of examination in the SEIR. 


